
Page 1 of 1 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ramsey County Board of Commissioners will hold a public 
hearing at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, on October 19, 2021 in the Council Chambers, 

third floor of the Court House, 15 West Kellogg Boulevard, Saint Paul, MN 55102. 
 

This public hearing will be conducted in order to afford the public an opportunity to comment 
on the proposed Ordinance to establish a Records Enterprise and Administrative Services Department. 

 
The entire proposed Ordinance can be found at www.ramseycounty.us/publichearings or 

obtained by calling Mee Cheng, Chief Clerk – County Board (651) 266-8000 or 
chiefclerk@co.ramsey.mn.us 

 
Persons who intend to testify are requested to contact the Chief Clerk – County Board prior to 

October 19, 2021. 
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